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Docket No. 50-354

Susan C, Remis

Division of Public Interest Advocacy

New Jersey State Department of the
Public Advocate

Richard J. Hughes Justice Couplex

CN-850

Trenton, New Jersey 08625

Dear Ms. Remis:

The purpose of this letter is to confirm your August 17, 1984 call with

Dr. Anthony Bournfa in which you requested a two day extension in providing
comments on the Hope Creek Draft Environmental Statement. This request was
also made in your letter of August 16, 1984,

In the telephone call and letter you noted that the additional time would
allow you to complete your review and formulate comments on the document.
We believe your request to be reasonable and have granted the two day extension
as requested.

Sincerely,

A. Schwencer, Chief
Licensing Branch No. 2
Division of Licensing
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